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CORE CONSTRUCTION ESCALATES 

 

 

We’re thrilled to announce that our new center core is starting to take shape – and we mean 

literally taking shape!   

Here’s a sneak peek at what’s coming: arriving passengers will now enter the current airside 
building on what we call the mezzanine level. From there, they can take either an escalator or 
an elevator one floor down to reach their gates. 

Passengers already in the terminal will also be able to use these same elevators and escalators 
to access this new level, where we’ll soon offer exciting new amenities and concessions. 
Whether you’re arriving or just passing through, there will be plenty to explore! 

Although construction on the center core has been ongoing for nearly a year, we’ve reached a 
major milestone. The steel framing for the elevators is now being installed (as seen in the photo 
to the left), and the escalators will be going in shortly! The transformation is truly underway! 

The rendering on the right shows what this area will look like when finished – featuring the 
stunning ‘Sky Beneath Our Feet’ flooring, which is being carefully protected during construction 
to ensure it shines when the core is complete. 

We can’t wait to share more updates with you as we continue to bring this vision to life! Stay 
tuned for the next chapter in our airport’s evolution! 



 

 

 

 

 

Workers Raise Signed Pre-Cast Concrete into Place on New Parking Garage 
 

 
Last April, workers celebrated the placement of the highest piece of concrete on our new 

parking garage by holding a ‘’topping out’’ ceremony during which both the structure and the 

people who built it were celebrated.   

  

ACAA team members and contractors from the Project Management Office along with local 

officials had a chance to sign a pre-cast concrete beam along with the construction workers.  

  

This beam has now been finally put into its forever place – in the roof of the overhang on the 

south side of the structure.  The signatures on the beam are now a piece of history – something 

everyone within the ACAA and those working on the project should be proud of.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DOT Secretary Visits PIT's New Terminal 
 

 
 

 
  

On Friday, Jan. 10, U.S. Transportation Secretary Pete Buttigieg visited Western Pennsylvania 

and toured Pittsburgh International Airport's new terminal.  

  

Buttigieg's visit highlights the importance of a high-quality airport for our region to support 

Pittsburgh's role as a hub for manufacturing, innovation, education and healthcare.  After 

touring the new terminal, Buttigieg reinforced the importance of airports as significant 

economic drivers that benefit both workers and the broader community. The new PIT airport 

will serve the region in important ways.  

   
   


